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DATE:  

January 18, 2019 

TO:  

800 MHz Joint Operating Committee  

FROM:    

Quinn Korbulic, IT Manager – Regional Services, 775-328-2348, 
qkorbulic@washoecounty.us 

SUBJECT: Amendments to the Washoe County Regional Communication System 

Interlocal 

A review and discussion on possible adoption of amendments to the Washoe County 

Regional Communications System Interlocal agreement. 

SUMMARY: 

Due to changes in radio system technology, membership and legal control, Washoe 

County is submitting changes to the Washoe County Regional Communication System 

(WCRCS) Interlocal agreement for review by WCRCS member agencies. The primary 

changes are meant to address the new P25 System. Functionally, the goal is to maintain 

the current WCRCS Interlocal, including the JOC and Users Group, for both systems while 

making clear there are different duties and responsibilities with regard to the P25 System.  

 

The current WCRCS Interlocal requires that the 800 MHz User Committee recommend 

that the Interlocal be amended. Thereafter, the proposed amendments can be reviewed, 

modified and ultimately approved by each of the original governing bodies to the 

agreement.  

 

The text of the amendment is attached to this report and had been sent our previously to 

members of the 800 MHz Joint Operating Committee. 
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